
 
Dorothy L. Bullock 

Elementary School 

Memo 

To: Dr. Silverstein 

From: Joe DePalma 

Date: April 14, 2014 

Re: Parent Orientation Kindergarten 

I am requesting that the board of education once again approve the following staff to be paid for 1.5 
hours each for Kindergarten Parent Orientation Night that takes place in June 9, 2014 at the current 
contracted GEA hourly wage. 
 
Kathy Buchanan 
Andrea Dalfonso 
Heather Adams 
Marion Dunn 
Aileen Castro 
Rona Johnson 
Michelle Rullo 
Amanda Brice 
Lauren Wilson 
Linda Massari 
Karen Peale 
Sonya Harris 
Melissa Tees 
Donna Romalino 
Rita Procopio 
Madji Fall 
 


